
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MSF CALL FOR GRANT PROPOSALS FOR SUBUD HOUSES 2020 [DEADLINE NOVEMBER 15, 
2020] 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
The Muhammad Subuh Foundation (MSF) is pleased to announce the 2020 Call for Grant 
Proposals for Subud houses, for property acquisition or for capital improvement projects. 
The deadline for submitting the grant applications is November 15, 2020. 
 
The Board of Trustees (BoT) has decided to launch the 2020 Grant Process even though it 
was initially delayed due to the COVID-19 global health crisis, but presently the MSF believes 
it is a suitable time to initiate this process to support Subud Houses projects from our World 
Subud Community. 
 
The Muhammad Subuh Foundation has taken these past months to reformulate the 
complete process and make it more friendly and easier for Subud Groups to submit their 
applications. In this regard, this year the process features a new Grant Process Guidelines 
which includes all relevant aspects related to the entire process and a step by step on how 
to fill in the application form, a new Online pre-application Questionnaire to check eligibility 
of the applications before they are formally submitted, and a new Grant Application Form 
which needs to be submitted online.  
 
On behalf of the MSF trustees and staff, we encourage our beloved Subud Community to 
learn more about this Call for Grant Proposals in the GRANT PROCESS 2020 section in our 
website. 
 
In case you have any questions or comments please do not hesitate to write to MSF at 
renato.sotelo@msubuhfoundation.org 
 
With love,  
 
 
Renato Sotelo  
Executive Director 

https://www.msubuhfoundation.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/MSF-Grant-Process-Guideline.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd6QFuO23UO5tDFo53CeIIiT8wxx0rocQThRmmo9uJFqHPSVQ/viewform
https://www.msubuhfoundation.org/grants/application-procedure/

